HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

o The Mission Plate through November 11, Veteran’s Day, will go to Building Bridges, a
mission for veterans. There is a wonderful explanation about this mission on the diocesan
website if you are looking for more information. Let's send the diocese a check that says we

care, support this mission, and give thanks for our veterans.

o A new food pantry plan has been put in place. The foods we will be collecting for the
month of November are powdered lemonade mix, iced tea mix, tea, coffee, toilet tissue, soap,
and dish soap.

o Please join us for a fun and informative fall Bible Study. Sessions occur on the Ist,
3rd, and 5th Wednesday. Cheese, bread, snacks, and wine will be provided. Sessions will be
from 6:30 PM until 8:00 PM, and may move from home to home if a participant chooses to
make such an invitation. Please see Fr. Richard for more information.

o Winter coats for men, women, youth and children will be available on Saturday
mornings from 9-11 am, through December 15. Clean, gently used coats are always in need!
o We are in need of an assortment of greeting cards! Birthday, sympathy, get well, etc.

If you have any cards that you don’t need, please bring them to church. Thank you!

o The Daughters Of The King will be collecting articles for St. Luke's Guesthouse &
guests. We are requesting the smaller toiletries, trial size, which will be placed in paper bag.
We are looking for the following items to be donated: shampoo/conditioner,
toothpaste/toothbrush, body wash, and deodorant. These items will be distributed on the first
Sunday of each month. Larger items such as laundry detergent, toilet paper, paper towels &
dish detergent can be placed in the plastic St. Luke's bin at the back of the church. Thank you
for your support!

o Please join us on Nov. 18 for our annual Stewardship Brunch.



